


3. The Borneo Initiative group on Linkedin.com

The Borneo Initiative wants to stimulate international networking
between concession holders, forest experts, timber traders,
housing corporations, property developers, building companies,
NGOs and others. Take a look and join us on:
http://www.linkedin.com/groupRegistration?gid=3683427.

4. Borneo Corporation Fund welcomes 22nd participant

Since 2010, even more Dutch housing corporations have offered
their support. They have made a donation to The Borneo Initiative
as a forward investment in their supply chain of wood products.
Now, already 22 Housing corporations are offering a total
amount of € 235,000. In addition two main property developers
(Royal BAM Group and Bouwfonds) are major donors of The
Borneo Initiative since our start. We very much appreciate this
support. Being loyal FSC partners, they assure to use only FSC
certified wood in their renovation or construction projects.

5. First Dutch annual event hosted by Bouwfonds Development

On January 27th The Borneo Initiative welcomed nearly 60 guests
in its first annual New Years event hosted by Bouwfonds Development
in Hoevelaken. Several speakers shared their thoughts on The Borneo
Initiative. Especially the informal networking afterwards showed its
tremendous relevance. A similar event will be certainly organized
next year. Your suggestions are very welcome!

1. Presentation of Bas van de Griendt (Bouwfonds)
2. TBI New Years Event 27-01-2011

6. Adventurous field trip and trade event for market links
in Indonesia

In February a founding donor accompanied by The Borneo Initiative
staff went on an intensive and fascinating 5-days field visit on
Kalimantan and Java. The tour via airplane, 4-wheeldrive and
boat to a forest concession and factory was combined with
meetings with local staff, management, forest consultants and
authorities. The Borneo Initiative will organize a similar field trip
following our trade mission and match-making event later this year.
You are welcome to join, please e-mail us
info@theborneoinitiative.org.
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7. FSC General Assembly 2011 on Borneo

This year's General Assembly for all FSC members
will be held on Borneo in Kota Kinabalu, Sabah,
Malaysia, from 27 June to 1 July 2011.

The Borneo Initiative will promote its certification
support programme in a combined side meeting
with APHI, FSC Netherlands and Dutch Sustainable
Trade Initiative on Monday 27th June. More
details soon available on http://www.ga.fsc.org.

8. Staff changes in Breukelen

We welcome Mrs. Sabine Hofmans who started as
Relations Manager per October 1st, 2010.

She took over most activities from Mrs. Mariélle
Nauta-Sluys who left The Borneo Initiative. Mrs.
Marlies Priist is the new part-time Financial Officer
per September 1st, 2010.
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